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Term 1:  Week 4 2022 

Rainbow Award Winners 

Reception – Nathaniel Brunson 

Year 1 – Alfie Stoddart 

Year 2 – Mila Stoimenova 

Year 3 – Elliot Neilson 

Year 4 – Eli Bowler 

Year 5 – Gracie Becker 

Year 6 – Helen Seabrook 

This Week’s House Points Winners – Jade 

This Week –  1st Jade 2nd Topaz 3rd Ruby 4th Amber 

This Term so far – 1st Ruby 2nd Jade 3rd Amber 4th Topaz  

 

Reminder:  School Photographs - Tuesday 4th October.  

The individual school photographs will be taken during the morning on 
Tuesday 4th October.  

If it is a PE day for your child’s class, please send them with their PE kit to 
change into later.  

Please ensure your child is wearing full school uniform including school jumper or cardigan, and a school 
tie if they are wearing a collared shirt (Years 3, 4, 5 &6). 

 

Parent/Carer Coffee Morning!  

Wednesday 5th October 8:40 - 9:30 in The Ark. Everyone welcome! Jess 
our Place2Be School Counsellor will also attend the coffee morning :) 
Come along to ask questions and find out more about the Friends and 
Place2Be. Contact the Office if you would like to attend, spaces are 
limited.  
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European day of Languages! 

In celebration of the wonderful diversity within our school community, we 
celebrated the 28+ world languages spoken by St John's Meads children, 
staff and families.  

There is a great video on WEDUC showcasing some of these languages - 
thank you to everyone for taking part! 

Challenge: Please write your favourite word or phrase in another language 
(and what it means) on a post it, coloured paper or poster. We will make a 
display of all of these shared interesting/unique/funny words. 

 

Flu Vaccinations Reminder – 11th October  

If you haven’t yet completed the consent form and would like your child to receive the seasonal flu 
vaccination in school there is still time to register online. 

The online consent form is available for completion until 11am four working days before the session 
date above. There are simplified instructions attached on how to consent for a vaccination. However, if 
you have any difficulties completing this online form, please contact your local Immunisation team before 
the cut off date, using the telephone number provided in the attached letter or below. If you miss the cut 
off time to complete the consent form, we will not be able to vaccinate your child in school on the day of 
the vaccination session. The consent form will reopen one working day after the session, enabling you to 
submit a form for your child to be offered the vaccination at a later date, within one of our catch up clinics. 

Your online consent form closes at 11am 4 working days before your session date, which can be found in 
the accompanying email from your child’s school. 

Click on the following the link: www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu 

Enter and confirm your preferred email address – you will receive a confirmation email following 
submission of the consent form. 

Enter your school code and click ‘Find School’: School codes are unique to each school and site. Use the 
school’s code to avoid delays with vaccination: SX114576 

Check the school name matches the school your child attends: St John's Mead CofE Primary School 

Complete and submit the consent form, indicating your choice of consent – 

Please ensure you provide the child’s registered address and GP. 

 

 

 

 

http://www.susseximmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu


School Council  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Council went to the field to start work on the sensory corner. They planned this area and raised 
money for it last year with a bake sale and a mufti day! This week, we hung wind chimes, discussed the 
best trees for bird boxes and started our tyre planters.  

We also enjoyed seeing the new bench donated by East Dean Church as a thank you for the St John's 
Meads art work displayed there last year.  Well done School Council for all your hard work this afternoon. 
One more session and we hope to have the area completed!  If anyone would like to decorate a stone to 
add some colour to the area, please do! Hand it in to Mrs Foster or Mrs Grout.  

 

School Calendar Dates 

Tuesday 4th October - Individual School Photos – All Year Groups  
Please wear school uniform for the photos. If it is a PE day for your class, 
please bring the PE kit in a bag to change into later 
 
Wednesday 5th October – 8.40am-9.30am Place 2 Be Coffee Morning 
 
Tuesday 11th October – NHS Flu Vaccinations – All Year Groups 

Monday 17th October –NHS- NCMP – National Child Measurement 

Programme:  Reception Class & Year 6 

Friday 21st October - Last Day of Term 1 


